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Steve, on behalf of Green Mountain Land, I have the authority to tell you that they are more than
willing to further discuss with the City and WSDOT if appropriate, a long range plan for further

improvements to the 199th/58th street intersection.  We are willing to do that whenever the City
would like to engage us.  There will be future phases of the Green Mountain PRD in the foreseeable
future and we believe establishing a plan that would apply to all future phases of the Green
Mountain PRD, as well as, other potential trips that would impact the intersection,  would be a
benefit to all.  We look forward to working with the City and any other stakeholders on this issue. 
Thanks

Randall B. Printz | Attorney at Law
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